St. Bartholomew's CE Primary LEVSLETTER WHITWOIT

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Thursday 24th June 2021

Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL -Tel 01706 344631

As the coronavirus cases in the area continue to rise it is important that you are connected to school for information. Please can you make sure you have our **Weduc** system on so that if we send a message out, you get them straight away! Hopefully, we will not have to send too many messages! - Stay Safe, Mr Orabtree

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



YR - Bentley Hoyle

Y1 – Lilly-Mae Whitworth

Y2 - Daphne Radford

Y3 – Alfiee Johnson

Y4 - Kayden Murphy

Y5 - Ben Wales

Y6 - Lucas O'Brien



Swimming Kits

Please don't forget to bring your swimming kits! Years 4 and 6 swim on Wednesdays and Year 5 swim on Thursdays.



Testing Reminder

Please remember that if you are going to get a COVID test you MUST NOT send your child into school.

The rule is that if you have symptoms or suspect you may have Coronavirus, your whole household should isolate in case they have it too.

Please follow the guidelines in order to protect everyone!

Bikeability

20

We have arranged for **Year 6** to do some bike safety sessions next Thursday and Friday. They can bring their own bikes if they want but these must be road-worthy. Please remember that pupils are not allowed to ride bikes home without an adult collecting them first. Thank you



Attendance Superstars

This week's best attendance goes
to Reception with 100%

Fantastic!

Keep up the good work and remember to try and help your class by being in every day!



NO PHONES PLEASE

Don't forget phones should NOT be used on school grounds.

Thank You

Year 6 Visit to Moorland Home

Our Yr 6 pupils went on a day visit to Moorlands Home last Thursday. We all set-off and climbed the steep 'Rake' to get onto the moors which was fun! After we'd visited the 'Monstone' on the moors nearby we then arrived



and enjoyed some time on the play activities before going into the woods for some den-building and campfire work.





All the children had a brilliant time and it was great to see them in a different setting and developing other skills on offer from the outdoors. Hopefully, this will be another happy memory they will take with them as they move on to high school!

Breakfast Club

Operates daily for pupils: From 7:30am - £2.50 From 8:00am - £2.00

<u>Contact</u>: <u>head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk</u> -- <u>Website</u>: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk